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ACTION REQUIRED – Provider Survey for Prenatal Immunizations 

Pregnant women are at a higher risk for vaccine-preventable diseases, and vaccination can provide protection 

for both mothers and their babies. An analysis of immunization rates over the years shows a decline in influenza 

vaccinations among our IEHP pregnant members.  

We are conducting a survey to gather insights from providers, which could help IEHP in identifying 

barriers and increasing Influenza and Tdap immunization rates for our pregnant members. 

We kindly ask you to take five minutes to complete our brief survey by no later than February 6, 2025. 

You can access the survey by clicking the link or scanning the QR code below with your mobile device. 

Thank you for sharing your insights with us and for all you do to care for our community. 

If you have any questions or interest in learning more about the OB P4P Program, please contact your 

Provider Relations Manager by calling IEHP’s Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or 

email ProviderServices@iehp.org. 

All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > 

Notices 
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